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OFFICIAL 

 

 What you should do 
If you have bought any of the chocolate bars as detailed above, and you have an allergy to peanuts 
do not eat them.  

Instead: 

• Check if you have bought the affected best before date of chocolate bar. 

•  You can do this by taking a picture of this notice or writing down the best before date for 
reference at home. 

• Return the product(s) to the store for a full refund (with or without a receipt). 

 
Want more information? 

For more information contact us The Cocoabean Company Ltd on 01557 860608 or 
sales@thecocoabeancompany.com 

  Westmorland Farmshop with The 
Cocoabean Co. – Chocolate Bars  
 

We are recalling “Mint Fondant Bar”, “Honeycomb Bar”and “Salted 
Caramel Bar” because these products may contain peanuts, making 
them a possible health risk for anyone with an allergy or intolerance to 
peanuts. 
  

 Mint Fondant Bar   

Honeycomb Bar   

Salted Caramel Bar 
 

Best before: 01/02/2023 

Pack size: 45g 

 
 The best before date can be found on the reverse of the box. 

 

 

Allergy Alert 
Allergen - Peanut  

Date: 23/08/2022 


